
 

 

NEH Announces First Ever Humanities Access Grants 

NEW GRANT PROGRAM SUPPORTS HUMANITIES PROGRAMMING FOR YOUNG PEOPLE, 

COMMUNITIES OF COLOR, AND THE ECONOMICALLY DISADVANTAGED 

WASHINGTON, D.C. (December 15, 2016) — This week the National Endowment for the Humanities 

announced the first recipients of its new Humanities Access grant. 34 institutions and organizations will 

receive a total of $2,950,000 in matching funds to support humanities programming targeting groups 

that have historically lacked access to the humanities.  

The Humanities Access program offers grants of $50,000 and $100,000 to help enhance and support 

existing cultural programs for youth, communities of color, and economically disadvantaged 

populations. In order to receive the full amount, the institutions and organizations receiving this grant 

must match the NEH funds with the same amount of money raised from non-federal, third party donors.  

Over the course of the forty year history of the Endowment’s Challenge program, its matching 

requirement has helped raise over $4 billion in third-party funds, further supporting the humanities 

across the country. 

“Humanities Access grants support innovative projects that will help ensure that high-quality cultural 

programming is available to everyone,” said NEH Chairman William D. Adams. “Americans of every age, 

race, and economic status should be able to access the incredible opportunities that the humanities 

provide.” 

Among the projects awarded NEH Humanities Access grants:  

 Expanded opportunities for families to connect with cultural and traditional resources at the 

Entrada Institute in Torrey, Utah. 

 A cultural pass that allows the young people of Louisville, Kentucky to visit over thirty different 

cultural institutions free of charge. 

 A writing program for Lakota teenagers on the Pine Ridge Indian Reservation in South Dakota 

that helps them become engaged civic leaders. 

 A project by Gallaudet University that will create new primary sources that will help us better 

understand the culture and challenges of the Deaf community. 

 The expansion of Spirit Series, a drama-based values and literacy initiative that has been shown 

to decrease absenteeism and increase teamwork and reading comprehension in students in 

fourth through eighth grade. 

 A leadership program for high school students at the Birmingham Civil Rights Institute that 

explores the history of the civil rights movement and how it connects to the world today. 

 Youth education programs from the Troy Historical Society that teach students about 

southeastern Michigan’s rural heritage.  



 The extension of Prime Time Family Reading, a Louisiana humanities-based literacy program for 

preschool-aged children and their parents. 

See the full list of Humanities Access projects here. 


